Iafco@sblafco.org

From: Susan Horne <susanhorne@cox.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 11:32 PM

To: lafco@sblafco.org

Subject: FW: Opposing Lompoc Agriculture Land Loss

From: Susan Horne <susanhorne@cox.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 11:11 PM

To: 'natasha@sblafco.org' <natasha@sblafco.org>; 'lafco@sblafco.org.' <lafco@sblafco.org.>
Subject: Opposing Lompoc Agriculture Land Loss

Dear LAFCO of Santa Barbara County:

Please do not lose the agricultura land — this is needed to preserve carbon in the soil to slow climate warming.

Approval of this project would threaten unique and important prime farmland and undermine local agricultural

production.

There is sufficient, vacant undeveloped land within the City’s current boundaries to accommodate the City’s housing

needs.

The City must analyze potential impacts of future development on the 148.3 acres that could ultimately be converted due

to this proposal.

Thank you, Susan Horne



